
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                   February 25, 2016 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Finance of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the Public
Hearing scheduled for Thursday, March 3, 2016, at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony
on the following item: 

Resolution authorizing a full and comprehensive investigatory public hearing by
Council's Committee on Finance on the impact reverse mortgage lending products are
having on residents in the City of Philadelphia. Specifically, the public hearings will 
seek to determine the extent and impact such lending products have on the City's
senior citizen homeowners, and the potential intergovernmental remedies that can be
developed to protect consumers from any unintentional harms that may result from 
acquiring this type of lending product. 

160047 

Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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